HAPPY HALLOWEEN!!!!

Hello Family and friends of Coastal Opportunities!!

We have created a Haunted Halloween walk-
through at the Olive Coates Center, located at 53
Limerock Street, Camden. All Coastal friends and
families are invited to walk through. Our mobile
community support groups that are regularly
scheduled for Wednesday, Thursday and Friday
will have the opportunity to walk through during
program hours. For those who are not enrolled in
our current program, you will have the
opportunity to walk through by appointment only
on Thursday, Oct. 29" and Friday, Oct. 30*" from
10am = 4pm.



We will have a few tricks and treats for those who
are not afraid to walk through.....

We require that masks are worn inside of the
building and that social distancing requirements
are adhered to. Please do not enter if you are
experiencing any symptoms associated with the
Coronavirus COVID-19 ( fever greater than 100,
cough, sore throat, respiratory illness or difficulty
breathing).

If you are interested in scheduling a time to visit
our spooky village, please call or email Kristin King
at 236-6008 ext.110 or
kking@coastalopportunities.org.

***Pplease let me know if participants have
sensitivity to flashing strobe lights. We can shut
these features off before certain members enter
the house.



